
 

 

 
Dear NNF Life-Member 

 
Greetings from NNF!!!!! 
We are in the process of updating NNF database for E-voting. Therefore you are requested to 
send your particulars (address, mobile no, E- mail ID) to info@nnfi.org / secnnf@nnfi.org 
latest by 28th February 2020.  

 
  
Regards 

 
Dr Ashok Deorari                         Dr Lalan Bharti                             

President, NNF                             Secretary General, NNF 
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